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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met during a special session on Wednesday, May 4th 
in the NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor. 
 
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items.   
 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to adopt new NFHS Rules pertaining to the team box in football.          

-Voted in favor of a proposal to change the policy/procedures for selection of regional assignors.     

-Voted in favor of a proposal to change the policy for regional assignors working varsity contests.     

-Voted in favor of a proposal to amend bylaws pertaining to out-of-season coaching.     

 
The next NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for June 1, 2022.      


